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16th November 2020 

 
 
Dear Reception Parents,  

 
Reception Parents - Tapestry Survey 

 
We are always looking to improve our services to you and we would love to hear 
your feedback about our Learning platform “Tapestry”. 
 
We would be most grateful if you could please complete this short survey; it should 
take no longer than 3 minutes. 
 
Please click on the link below: 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/KRCQJWC 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs L Smith 
Early Years Lead 


